Dear Mrs. Erdos,

I was so honored to receive the Harvard Schools Trust Scholarship and want to extend my appreciation to you and the rest of the committee for selecting me. It was very thoughtful of you to say such kind things about me at the ceremony, and I'm glad I could make such an impact during my time at Bromfield. I will be attending the Honors College at the University of Vermont in the fall as a Medical Laboratory Sciences major on a pre-med track. With so much school and so many expenses ahead, your scholarship will be a notable help and is greatly appreciated. Many thanks!

> Sophia Collins Summer, 2015